
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Exciting news: brand new Singing Club!  

 

We are delighted to announce that starting this term children at Fountains C of E Primary will have 

the opportunity to join an after school Singing Club by Rattle and Roll. 

Singing Club offers the opportunity to sing as a group as well as sing solos. It teaches the importance 

of teamwork as well as developing skills and offering performance opportunities. The children will 

learn vocal warm-ups; explore the range of their voices; sing in harmonies and is also lots of fun! The 

club will cover a wide range of music from classical pieces, to musicals and modern pop music.  

Singing Club will run on Mondays after school 3:30-4:30pm starting on Monday 11th March and 

running until Monday 8th April. Each lesson will cost £5.50 per child and there are 5 weeks this half 

term making the fee £27.50. 

Places are limited and are allocated in the order they are booked. If you would like to join the fun 

please contact the school office. 

Thank you and best wishes, 

Katy Emmerson 

Rattle and Roll Performance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


